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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
FROM:  Barbara B. Tillett, LC Representative 

SUBJECT: 12-16, 23, 33-37 (Group 3 entities and “subject”) 

 
LC notes that this document is not a new proposal but is a response to the 6JSC/LC rep/3 
document and should perhaps be renumbered accordingly.   
 
LC disagrees with incorporating a specific subject system into RDA.   
 
Further comments will be made as part of the discussion of the LC rep document at the 
November JSC meeting. 

 


